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Thank you for  considering HB 3390. I am an Oregon resident supporting this bill to 

ban the sale of new fur products. The conditions that these animals live in are 

horrendous and they are typically killed by anal electrocution, neck breaking, or other  

gruesome methods.  I hope you will listen and humanely vote in support of this bill. 


